
SOLIHULL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

The Metropolitan Borough of Solihull (Arleston Way & Cranmore Avenue, Solihull) 
(Total Prohibition and Restriction Waiting) Order 2024 

 
Statement of Reasons 

 
Heavy goods vehicles are parking overnight on Cranmore Avenue & Arleston Way. The lorry 
parking is interfering with the sight lines of motorists attempting to exit Cranmore Park 
business park which is located on Cranmore Avenue. 

Drivers of the heavy goods vehicles are engaging in anti-social behaviour. Solihull Academy, 
which is also sited on Cranmore Avenue, have highlighted that this is creating a 
safeguarding issue for their students. 

It is proposed to introduce “no waiting at any time” & “prohibition of waiting between 8pm-
8am” on parts of Arleston Way & Cranmore Avenue to deter the overnight parking by large 
lorries. 

It is recommended that the proposals are advertised as shown on drawing no. 9549. 
 
The Ward Members for Shirley South have been advised of the proposed traffic regulation 
order for Arleston Way & Cranmore Avenue. 
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